
From: Pamela Hill [mailto:pamelaleehill@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2014 12:28 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: please ban hog cafos on buffalo river watershed 

 

Hello, 

I am writing to ask that we ban all future cafos on the Buffalo River watershed.  The pollution 

from the cafos will pollute our beautiful river.  I support the ban. 

Pamela Hill 

PO Box 32 

Elkins, AR 72727 

 


